
 

 

 

 

 

 

 21ST April 2023 

This week we have been learning all about royal things and the King’s coronation.  

This week the children have: 

 Read ‘The kings pants’ and ‘The Kings coronation’  

 Baked cakes and decorated them with red and blue icing.  

 Made a ‘Castle/fort’ in the EYFS garden using wooden frames and pegs.  

 Decorated, coloured and cut out a crown to wear.  

  Played with red, blue and white rice. The children filled different sized cups with the 

rice using language such as, “The cup is full… The cup is half full” etc.  

 Made coronation paper chains, practising their cutting skills.  

 Played in the home corner which is decorated with bunting, paper plates/cups, flags 

etc. The children pretended to have their own tea part.  

 

This term we will be focusing on ‘Blending and segmenting’ and ‘voice sounds’. Please 

find attached some ideas to practice at home!  

Next week we will be continuing with the same theme. If any of the children have any books 

about castles, knights etc. please bring them in to share!   

Important information  

TOY SALE – We are holding a Toy Sale on Tuesday 25th April 3:15-3:45pm in the school hall 

to raise funds to purchase a Sun Shade for the EYFS Garden.  We welcome donations of 

toys, puzzles, games and books.  Maybe you could sort out of your toy box/bedroom and see 

if you have any toys to donate over the Easter holidays.  Please bring in any donations w/c 

17th April to Codden Class.  

 


